Child Nutrition Report
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Summer Meals

Summer meals started 6/17/24

Breakfast and lunch are offered to all students free of charge at Stowe, Laura Macarthur,
Denfeld, Lincoln Park, Myers Wilkins and Piedmont.

First week totals are averaging 250 children for Breakfast and 425 for Lunch.

Summer meals will also be hosting a 3 day Administrative State Audit of our meal program.
The audit is Scheduled for July 31, August 1 and 2. Preparations have begun to gather
required documents and refresh employees on all regulations. Meal program integrity is very
important to Child Nutrition and audits help us learn and ensure we are operating as we
should.

Infinite Campus for Foodservice

The new software for the Child Nutrition program became live on June 30%. We are working
at getting all information transferred and updated. This process will take a few weeks, as the
staff learn the new way to accomplish our daily and monthly activities.

Yearly Summary

Included with this report is the yearly totals for all programs that we serviced in 23-24 school

year. The school meals program served 1,370,946 meals, and snacks throughout the district.

That’s a lot of meals! We also spent over $310,000 on fresh fruits and vegetable to include in
those meals. (5285,000 was in USDA commodity dollars) A stellar year that helps us aim even
higher for next year.




